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ARE YOU INTERESTED IN JOINING TEAM STRIPES
In preparation for the 2025/26 hockey season, Kingston District Hockey Referee Association (KDHRA) are seeking committed and dedicated individuals aspiring to become hockey referees.
The Hockey Canada Officiating Program is for anyone interested in officiating the game of hockey, from beginners all the way up to seasoned veterans.  To qualify you need to be at least 14 years of age as of December 31st, 2025.
Registration and Referee clinics for both the OMHA and OWHA will not be available until late summer/fall 2025, however if you are interested in joining our hockey referee organization, please send an email to Bob Ferguson, Referee Assignor at robert.ferguson.34850@gmail.com.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Your email should contain your name, birth date, place of residence and hockey related experience and your name will be provided to the local referee officiating coaches who will be in touch this summer.
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